May 31, 2011

To: Federal Communications Commission

RE: FCC Application #: ITC-214-20101227-00491

Dear FCC:

I am formally requesting that the above FCC application for the international 214 license be withdrawn
and cancelled. Due to a change in business, Norex Technology will not need to obtain this FCC license at
this time.

Thank you for your time in this matter,
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Norex Technology, LLC \
800 Delaware Ave.
P.O. Box 8702
Wilmington, DE 19899




